
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday 16th September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Year 6 visit to the Little Angel Theatre 

Wednesday 18th September 

 

 

A reminder that Classes 13 and 14 will be visiting the Little Angel Theatre this Wednesday 
to see ‘The Dong with a Luminous Nose’ (an adaptation of the Edward Lear poem). 

 

Due to the travel and show timings we will need the children to be in school for 8.30am on 

Wednesday morning with a packed lunch. (No nut products, glass, or fizzy drinks please.)  

 

We still need some parent volunteers, so if you are able to help on this trip please let your 

class teacher know as soon as possible via the email addresses below. We will be back at 

school by the end of the school day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. K. Smart            Mr. M. Kelleher  

Class 13 Teacher                     Class 14 Teacher  

ksmart@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk                 mkelleher@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk 
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